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NOTICE 

In its 14th meeting the SPCB-Sikkim approved a proposal for awareness generation on single use 

plastic management. Accordingly the Board proposes to make a short video of one (01) minute and 

one of five (05) minutes duration focusing on the harmful effects of single use plastics, segregation 

of such items in households and information on prohibition of some single use plastics. Interested 

parties who have experience in making environment related videos may send/submit their scripts on 

the above mentioned theme within 24th September 2021 to Member Secretary, SPCB-Sikkim, Block 

C, Forest Secretariat, Deorali, Gangtok-737102 for scrutiny by Committee for the said purpose. The 

decision of the Scrutiny Committee shall be final. 

 

Sd/- 
Member Secretary 
SPCB-Sikkim 
 

 

 

Email :  spcbsikkim@gmail.com 

   


